
 

 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/MONT-I/075/2024-25 Date: 18-12-2024 

 
‘The best way to spread holiday cheer is by coming together for fun and laughter all year!’ 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
‘Whistle & Wow’ is back! 

 
In reference to Circular-074 dt. December 13, 2024, we are elated to invite you to ‘Whistle & Wow’, 
one-of-a-kind fest designed to bring families together for a day of fun, laughter and unforgettable 
moments. This fest is especially curated for children between 2-8 years of age.  

 
This vibrant event is a celebration of togetherness, joy, and creativity where families can enjoy. 

 
Special Attractions -  
 
 

 Giggle Games: Play, laugh, and win exciting prizes 
 

 Jolly Jumper Park: Bounce your way into happiness 

 

 Whistle Treats: Delight your taste buds with scrumptious snacks 
 

 Merry Studio: Unleash your creativity at our craft corner 
 

 Holly Jolly Flea: Shop for festive goodies 

 

 Star Spotlight: Be amazed by our talented Dipsites performances 
 
 
...and so much more to explore and enjoy! 

 
Bring your family and friends to celebrate this joyous occasion with us. Further details of the fest will 
be shared by the class teacher soon. 
 
Please note – Winter break for all students from Mont- Grade I will be from December 31st, 2024 
– January 12th ,2025. The school reopens on Monday, January 13th ,2025. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the ‘Whistle & Wow’ Family Fest. 
 
Regards, 
 
Headmistress 
DPS Surajkund 
 


